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Mr Kane Winwood
Team Leader
Transport Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email kane.winwood@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Winwood

I refer to your letter of 16 June 2017 addressed to Mr Steve Neal at the Civil Aviation
Safety Authority (CASA) about a State Significant Infrastructure application for the
Northern Road Upgrade Project.

CASA has reviewed the Environmental Impact Statement and has no comment to make.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

';.. ^ ^

Carolyn Hutton
Manager
Government and International Relations Branch

GPO Box 2005 Canberra ACT 2601 Telephone 131 757


